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I, the undersigned, having lived/worked in Burbank, believe that given the complex Middle East situation, 
any statement referring to the Hamas-Israel war would be premature and not in the best interest of the 
city. I have an additional concern for the safety and security of our local synagogues and the Jewish 
community. Therefore, I wish to make an appeal to the Burbank City Council to dismiss the proposed 
cease-fire resolution. 
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